
 

 

 

June 23, 2010

          Sent via e-mail / Certified mail - return receipt   

   

          Allen Paquette   

          President   

          A R PAQUETTE & COMPANY   

          1400 E International Speedway Blvd   

          Deland, FL 32724- 2608   

   

          Re: FLD982105884 - A R PAQUETTE & COMPANY / Deland   

   

          Dear Allen Paquette ,

          

          

On 4/5/2010 the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (the Department) received your notification 
that the above-referenced facility is no longer doing business as a Used-Oil Handler. Our records have been 
adjusted accordingly.  
 
This letter is to inform you that effective immediately you are no longer authorized to transport, or market 
used oil, or used oil filters, or burn off-specification used oil,from this location, in the State of Florida. Handling 
used oil or used oil filters without a valid registration is a violation of the law, subject to penalty.  
 
Please contact the Department immediately if this letter was sent to you in error or you require additional 
information. I can be contacted at (850)-245- 8755, or Aprilia.Graves@dep.state.fl.us

  

  

 Sincerely,

 Aprilia Graves
 Engineering Specialist IV

 Hazardous Waste Regulation Section

   

   

   

          cc:          District office.




